ELEMENTARY SCHOOL UPDATE:
August 5, 2024

e We are excited to announce many new staff members joining the elementary school for
the upcoming school year.
- Hope Ludwig- Kindergarten
- Melanie Russell- 3rd Grade
- Stephanie Bame- Long Term Sub for Rachel Shoup through October
- Whitany Hirschy- K-3 Intervention Specialist
- Britani Demaet- 4th Grade
- Emily Clark- 5th Grade
- Jen Abell- Hancock County ESC School Psychologist
- Claire Westrick- Hancock County ESC Preschool Teacher
- Kevin Manley- General Music/ Choir
- Jane Hicks/ Linda Wells- Long Term Substitute Nurse for Mrs. Feller

e Reminder: Kindergarten-6th Grade Open House is set for Monday, August 26th. Come
at your convenience from 11:00-3:00 or 4:00-6:00. Class roster/ teacher homeroom lists
will be available at Open House. Lists will be posted throughout the school to determine
classroom assignments. Please plan to meet your child’s teacher, visit the classroom,
and drop off school supplies.

e Through combined efforts, there will be an additional school supply table for any child to
pick up some school supplies as needed. Supplies are limited but please feel free to
visit the table at Open House if this is helpful to you and your family.

e School supply lists can be found on our school website.

e In the coming days, parents will be receiving an email regarding transportation/busing
needs. Please fill out the request if your student(s) are in need of school transportation.
Approximate bus route times and bus assignments will be available at Open House on
August 26th. Please see Mr. Hazelton in the cafeteria at Open House for all bus
information.



